
PUBLIC NOTICE 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO ISSUE REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

Wellington Unified School District No. 353 

221 S Washington 

Wellington, KS  67152 

 

Wellington USD 353 intends to issue a Request for Qualifications (RFQ) to interested 
Contractors for Construction Manager at Risk (CMAR) services for the project(s) that would 
result from a successful bond issue campaign in 2025.  The projects would include 
renovations to current district facilities and new construction addition(s) to same, yet to be 
determined. 

 

A formal RFQ will be available on October 24th, 2024.  Firms interested in receiving a copy 
of the RFQ shall submit a written request to the Architect: Echelon Arch + Design at 
Miranda@EchelonAD.com    Responses to the RFQ will be due on or before 3:00pm, 
November 8th, 2025 to be eligible for further consideration.  
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